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Thank You for Making a Difference

During this busy holiday season, we want to remind you that when you donate to Abbott House, you help
provide safety, healing, and hope to thousands of people facing trauma, including children, teens, adults
with developmental disabilities, and families.

With you in their corner, they each have a fighting chance for a promising future. Take a look at "What's
Happening at Abbott House" and all we have accomplished together in 2022!


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8c-js3d8rWw

We truly could not do this without you! Remember, there's still time to make a tax-deductible donation in
2022!

Save the Date: January 19, 2023
"Hall of Dreams" Gallery Opening & Donor Reception

On January 19th, Abbott House will host an opening reception for the Hall of Dreams gallery located on our
Irvington campus.

The Hall of Dreams was once an ordinary hallway nook until it was transformed into a whimsical space with hand-
painted blue sky and white cloud ceiling tiles. The first art installation will be created and curated by talented children
in our TRC program with the help of volunteer and teaching artist, Robyn Ellenbogen.

This gallery is an art-based, therapeutic initiative; a way for children and all individuals in our care to explore
feelings through a creative lens.

We are excited to share the dedication of this space with all our loyal supporters who helped make amazing
things happen in 2022.

Please join us for light snacks and refreshments and of course, beautiful art! Additional information to
follow - check your inboxes for an invite coming soon.

Volunteer Corner:
Irvington HS Brings Holiday Cheer to Abbott House

A big thank you to the Irvington High School Wind Ensemble and Choir for putting on a beautiful holiday
concert for the children in our TRC Program and adults in our Westchester DayHab!

These talented students dressed in festive attire and brought tidings of holiday cheer. After a quick warm-up,
they performed classic and modern holiday melodies - and even a few theme songs from movies like "Home
Alone" and "Harry Potter."


https://secure.qgiv.com/for/annualappeal2223/

For the big finale, tiny bells were passed out so the audience could join in the performance of holiday-favorite,
"Jingle Bells!"

Thank you to Irvington High School Principal Jon Hirsch and Band Director Debra McCumber for making this
event possible!

Have a Safe and Happy New Year!
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